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STORM RELATED - FROM DELMARVA POWER  

In anticipation of the expected winter storm, Delmarva Power advises that customers can report outages and downed wires at 1-
800-898-8042 and through their mobile app which can be downloaded by clicking on the following link: 
http://www.delmarva.com/connect-with-us/outage-center/download-mobile-app/. 
 
STORM RELATED - FROM THE SUSSEX COUNTY OFFICE OF EMERGENCY OPERATIONS 

A low pressure system will rapidly intensify off the Virginia Capes tonight and move quickly to the northeast Tuesday.  Strong 
wind gusts are expected along the coast, which could result in minor beach erosion along the MD and VA coasts.  Minor coastal 
flooding is possible along the MD coast and inland bays.  Much colder air enters the region Tuesday night into Wednesday along 
with the potential for a few lingering snow showers on the Eastern Shore.  
 

CHAMBER “FOCUS ON” NEWSLETTER – NEW VERSIONS 

New for 2017, there will be three electronic Newsletters emailed to 1,100+ Members & contacts – the first of which will go out 
this Friday, March 17.  Additionally, four printed issues with a minimum of 16 pages (4,400 copies) are mailed to the Membership 
and elected officials, and inserted into the Cape Gazette newspaper.  If  you are not receiving the Newsletter 
 

RESORT IN THE NEWS - USA TODAY ARTICLE ON REHOBOTH BEACH – ON CHAMBER WEBSITE 

To read the USA Today network article entitled “Climate, friendly businesses make Delaware beaches a year-round destination”, 
click here. 
 
SUSSEX COUNTY JOB FAIR – PRESENTED BY DELAWARE CONGRESSIONAL DELEGATION 

April 13, 2017 from 2-6 PM at the Atlantic Sands Hotel and Conference Center (1 Baltimore Avenue, Rehoboth Beach).  The 
Delaware Congressional Delegation Job Fairs are an opportunity for those seeking employment, or those who are underemployed, 
to meet with representatives from government agencies, private sector employers, staffing agencies, military recruiters, and more!  
Employers interested in participating should contact J_Francis@coons.senate.gov by March 16, 2017 or call (302) 573-6345. 
 
FROM CHAMBER MEMBER JOSHUA M. FREEMAN FOUNDATION 

The Joshua M. Freeman Foundation is seeking 2017 Stage Sponsors.  As a public charity, the Freeman Foundation depends on 
community support to continue to present memorable performances and provide inspired arts education for all.  For more 
information and to become a sponsor, visit freemanstage.org. 

BEEF & BREW FUND RAISER FOR DELAWARE HOSPICE 

Friday, March 24, 2017–6:30–10:00 PM at the CHEER Center, Sand Hill Road, Georgetown - $45.00/ticket – for information and 
tickets contact jsaienni@delawarehospice.org or call 302-650-5989. 
 

NEW CHAMBER MEMBER SERVICE - EVERY DOOR DIRECT VARIOUS SIZE POSTCARD MAILING 

You pick the zip codes that you want to mail to-no list required!  The Chamber can design and print your postcard and deliver to 
the post office.  Price varies on quantity of pieces and zip codes selected-design, use of permit, and production fee $200.  Print and 
postage dependent on quantities ordered.  Already starting the process of using this new service are Bennett Termite & Pest 
Control, Bella Terra Landscaping, Sleep Emporium, Acopia Home Loans and Ocean View Landscaping.  For more information, 
contact Patty–membership@beach-fun.com or 227-2233, ext. 15.  
 
BIG FISH RESTAURANT GROUP JOB FAIRS – AT BIG FISH GRILL, REHOBOTH 

Sunday, March 19, Sunday, March 26 and Tuesday, April 18 – 12:00 – 2:00 PM.  Apply online at bigfish.hyrell.com. 
 

CHERRY BLOSSOM BEACH FEST – MARCH 16-20, 2017 

Celebrating the 20 year anniversary of the sister relationship between the State of Delaware and Japan’s Miyagi Prefecture – 
March 16-20 – for more information visit www.cherryblossombeachfest.com or call 302-227-8493. 
 
 
For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website – www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, please give Carol a 

call on the member hotline – 227-6446 or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


